## Janet Holten

From:

Jill Williams <vall@gci.net>

Sent:

Wednesday, October 05, 2016 4:22 PM

To:

Janet Holten

Subject:

Historic Preservation Committee

Dear Janet,

I am interested in being a member of the Historic Preservation Committee. I have lived in Petersburg all my life and I really enjoy looking into Petersburg's past. It is very rewarding learning about the early days and how the hard working pioneers, who with their heart and soul, built our town. Petersburg is a wonderful place to live! Thank you for considering me.

Sincerely, Jill Williams